
 

 

 
 
 
September 27, 2021 
 
Dear Residents and Families: 
 
We completed a full round of outbreak testing last Friday that revealed there were no additional COVID-19 
cases in other areas of the facility.  Due to the negative test results, we are open for visitors on all floors; this 
includes RCAC, CBRF, 3rd floor and 4th floor.  
 
We will continue to take precautions with our staff to insure they are meeting and exceeding the Core 

Principals of COVID-19 Infection Prevention (screening for symptoms, hand hygiene, face masks, cleaning and 

disinfection high touch surfaces, appropriate use of PPE, effective cohorting of residents, and resident and 

staff testing) 

Testing will continue for both vaccinated and unvaccinated staff this week Tuesday and Friday. We will 
continue to test unvaccinated staff twice a week until Washington County is no longer considered a “high 
transmission” county.  
 
Due to the rapid changes and unknowns, we encourage family and residents to call our recorded  Campus 
Communication Hotline prior to visiting for the most up to date information regarding our visitation policy and 
testing information. The number is 262-335-4599. 
 
We greatly appreciate your understanding during these ever-changing times. We are glad to be back open and 
hope to see you all soon!  Please do not hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns. 
 
Taya Walk, NHA 
Campus Administrator  
 
 
 


